Shuftleboard News

Tburnaments "~ Tournaments Dick Priestiey Memorial
The puck ops here Team Tournament

What started out as a two
team challenge, somehow
turned into a three team

team tournament. The third
team turns out to be Trudy's
oat Tavern.
By agreement of the three

teams involved, it has been

decided to hold the 3 team
S h D ut tournament on Saturday,
March 25, 20086, starting at
2:00 PM
It has also been decided

: to play a single round robin
with each team playing a

at Trudy's Tavern B o v e
15037 International Bivd. by e foarme molied.
Seattle, WA 98188 i the oo omament Ao

206 - 244 - 7395 Waterrough Saloon

Four Horseman

A

Trudy's Tavern

P ° =y
Eve ry Fr|day N 'te Players involved in the
Dick Priestley Memorial will
t 6 . 30 P M be able to play in Trudy's
a . Steak shoot on Friday, March
24, 2006.
Anyone wishing to play on

B"nd Draw Pa I"tners Trudy's Tavern team should

ii see Lloyd Hoyt at the steak

shoot. Other teams are
welcome.

Motel
Travelodge

$5 00 Entr 14845 International Blvd.
] y Seattle, WA 98168

206 -242 -1777

Shumeboard NeWS Just a 2 minute walk to
www.shuffleboardcorner.com/cushion_newsletters.html frudy's Tavem
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Subscriber Drawing Tournaments Cedars Tavern
A drawing will be conducted Ready for Pla
on Friday, February 17 at The pUCK SOpS here The board came fromythe
Trudy's steak shoot for those CU ion Pastime Lounge about a year

who subscribed to the SN.
It will be a surprise drawing.

New Year

2006

From
Mary & Steve

oatd
Steak Shoot

Every Friday Nite
@ Trudy's Tavern

at 6:30 PM
Blind Draw Partners

$5.00 entry

Trudy's Tavern

15073 International Bivd.
Tukwiia, WA

206 - 244 - 7395

Steak Shoot Results

for Trudy's Tavern

The following are the
winners of the steak shoot
for the month of December.

December 2
DotBanks & Lloyd Hoyt

December 9
Cindy Gier &  John Houn

December 16
Dot Banks & Laura Lilyblade

December 30
Dot Banks & John Houn

ago. Although it was used,
the board surface was in very
good condition. In fact, it was
slick.

Tournaments were adver-
tised, mention of the tourn-
aments was seen in the
SN. Yet, tournout for the
tournaments did not have the
desired results. Even the
scoreboard was set up and
working, except for the coin
box.

Unknown to the manage-
ment was the fact that they
were using the small 2"
weights. The small weights
were not appreciated by the
experienced players, which
may explain why they stayed
away. Now they have just
purchased a new set of large
weights. They are Sun-
Glo's Spangler weights,
which are balanced and
chrome plated.

Players need to ask for
the large weights before
playing as they are kept
behing the bar for security
reasons.
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